
 

 Submission 
No 103 

 
 
 
 

MEASURES TO REDUCE ALCOHOL AND DRUG-RELATED 

VIOLENCE 
 
 
 
 
Name:    Name Suppressed  

Date Received: 15/08/2014 

 
 
 

 



 
 

I believe this legislation unfairly punishes those of us who just want a chilled out late night drink and 

have to work longer hours at work, such as people like myself that work shift work. It stunts Sydney's 

growth as a vibrant global city and from expressing our diverse night time culture to visitors. Please 

keep Sydney open at all hours! 


